CITY OF LEON VALLEY
STORMWATER ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT - 6427 EVERS RD.

MARCH 31, 2014

MINUTES

The Stormwater Advisory Committee of the City of Leon Valley, Texas met on the 31% day of
March 2014 at 7:00 p.m. at the Public Works Department located at 6427 Evers Rd, Leon
Valley, Texas for the purpose of the following business.

Call to order

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.

Members present: Mike Clemenson, Walter Geraghty, David Clarke
David Dimaline, Assistant Director of Public Works

Reports
David Dimaline, Assistant Director of Public Works provided a report on the following activities:

A. Results of the Recent Street Sweeping and the Used Qil Recycling Station
B. Status of Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4) Permit
C. 2014 Basura Bash

Discussion of completed and planned drainage projects

David Dimaline, Assistant Director of Public Works provided a report on the Huebner at
Millstream drainage improvement project, and the upcoming Huebner Rd. Drainage
Improvement project at 6422 Huebner Rd.

Discussion and Possible Action to fill a vacancy on the Storm Water Adviso
Committee, and to appoint a Chairman

Mike Clemenson was appointed Chairman.

Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 p.m.
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